
CHRIST THE KING
SCHOOL
Hello Families and Friends!  

We waWe want to personally invite you 
to a Public Open House for the 
revitalization of our school 
playground!  We need your 
comments and suggests on how 
to make our playground a safe, 
fun and inviting space for the 
whowhole community.  As a member 
of CTK family, we greatly value 
your input.  Hope to see you 
there!

PLAYGROUND 
REVITALIZATION
OPEN HOUSE

 

ctkschool.ca

May 10, 2018 
3:30 - 6:30pm
CTK School Gym 
12 Lennox Ave.

Refreshments served

KIDS WELCOME! 
 


